
BOUTIQUE
2015 WARREN COUNTY FARMER’S FAIR

Evening Star Quilter’s Guild members are invited to place hand sewn items in the 
fair boutique for the week of July 25 through August 1, 2015.

Irene Compton is organizing the booth for the Guild.  Please contact Irene or 
Kathy Daniels if you would like to participate.

1.  Colored paper tags are available for your sale inventory.
2.  Every item must have a tag!
3.  The tag should contain:  your name and the item price.  You may add a 

description if you like.
4.  Attach the tags with safety pin in a prominent place on your item.
5.  Please round the prices to the nearest dollar, so we do not have to deal with

change.
6.  All items must be brought to the Traditional Arts Building on the fairgrounds

Friday at 5 pm.  If you would like to enter the building earlier, please call
Kathy Daniels at 908-763-1181.

7.  Pack your items in tubs if possible.  The building may get wet.
8.  Please pick up your items on Saturday, August 1.  We close the building for

take down beginning at 9 pm.
9.  The money you earned will be available to you at the September meeting.

The Guild does get 10% of your sales.
10.  Please sign up to volunteer for our fair booth if you are submitting items

for the boutique sales.

Thank You!


